
 

 

Oxfordshire County Council are passionate about providing a healthy, nutritious, and 

exciting school meal offer at St Andrew’s School. We believe food is a central influence on 

our health and wellbeing, and it is crucial for children’s healthy development. Eating well 

lies at the heart of a happy, healthy life, and eating together is the most basic element of 

family and social life. We therefore believe in providing an all-inclusive offer to the pupils in 

our schools - indeed our strap line of ‘Let’s Eat Together’ represents our ethos of ensuring 

that no child is disadvantaged, on ethical or medical grounds. 

All of our menu’s meet the ‘School Food Standards’. Our meat is all Red Tractor Assured, our 

Eggs are all Free Range, and our fish is sourced through the Marine Stewardship 

recognisable sustainable sources. The Catering Service is working towards the Soil 

Associations ‘Food for Life’ Bronze award.  

If you have any queries regarding school meals, please ask to speak to our Catering 

Supervisor on site, Matthew Stone, who will be able to answer your day-to-day queries. If 

your query is more complex, please feel free to contact Gail Witchell (Operations Manager – 

Catering) gail.witchell@oxfordshire.gov.uk  
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